
 

 

 

Circular no: SMSSS/ 11 /May 2024                    Dated: May 20, 2024 

 

Dear Parents 

 

In accordance with the directives of the Directorate of Education (circular no. 

DE.23(3)/Sch.Br./2024/355 dated 20.05.2024), the school will remain closed for 

physical classes due to the extreme heatwave. However, block teaching for classes IX-

XII will proceed as scheduled in online mode via Google Classroom. Please ensure 

that students check their G-Suite email accounts to avoid any issues joining the online 

classes. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Warm Regards 

Simmi Bhatia 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


